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In accordance with OSD policy JGAB this report includes a summary of the incidents of restraint 

and seclusion that took place during the 2018-19 school year.

There was a total of 2 restraints, all done by trained personnel (CPI). There

were no incidents of seclusions or seclusions in a locked room. The total 

number of students placed in physical restraint was 1.

There were minor injuries to staff during restraint, predominately scratching or bruising, a total of 2 
times.

No (0) student/s was restrained more than 10 times. 

In each case, the staff met, held IEP or 504 meetings, reviewed and revised the student’s behavior plans, 

and worked with families and outside providers to assist the students. 

The demographics of the students who were restrained were as follows: 

• 1 Hispanic

• 1 Male

The District does not have any rooms for seclusion at this time. 
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